STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES GEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING January 8, 1993 HOBB’;?S;WOFSg)Elgg)é;egf?-1gao
GOVERNOR (5051 393-6161

McDonrold Operating Inc.
505 Ncrth Big Spring, Suite 204
Midlard, TX 79701-4347

Attn: Craig McDonnold

RE: RECLASSIFICATION OF WELL FROM DISPOSAL TO INJECTION
Cline Federal #4 Unit K, Sec. 15, T23S, R37E

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your sundry report from the BLM indicating
you want to change the well designation from salt water disposal to
water injection. Since this well was permitted as a water disposal
well under SWD-362 you will need additional approval from our Santa Fe
office to establish an injection project.

Please contact David Catanach in our Santa Fe office at (505) 827-5807
for acditional information on how this can be done.

Very truly yours,

O1L CCNSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District |

ed

cc: David Catanach
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